
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

3 October 2025 

 

Dear Y6 Parents and Carers 

 

Y6 Curriculum Enrichment: SPLATT! Immersive Theatre learning experience 

 

To enhance the learning associated with our World War I topic, Y6 children will be enjoying an immersive 

theatre experience with SPLATT! 

 

Details 

Venue:  Beckenham Methodist Church 

Date:  16 October 2025 for Montague class and 23rd October 2025 for Bexhill class 

Leaving school: 9.15am 

Lunch: Packed lunch at the venue 

Returning to school: 3.00pm  

Travel arrangements: We will be taking the train. 

 

Please provide your child with a healthy packed lunch.  Please no fizzy drinks, sweets or any products containing 

nuts. Please ensure your child has a backpack to carry their lunch in and if your child has a medical bum bag that 

they wear it, otherwise they will not be able to attend the trip.  

 

Please submit consent for your child to attend via ParentPay on or before 15 October 2025. 

 

The cost associated with this workshop breaks down to £10.50 per child. If you have a Curriculum Enrichment 

Contribution balance of more than £10.50, then the cost of your child’s place is already covered and only consent 

will be requested via ParentPay.  Otherwise, a payment will be requested along with consent via ParentPay for 

you. Regrettably, if we are unable to cover the costs associated with this learning experience, we may not be able 

to go ahead the trip. 

 

We have two parent volunteer places available per class; please email the Y6 Teaching Team - 

y6@stillnessjs.lewisham.sch.uk - on or before 7 October 2025 if you are available to assist on this trip. 

 

If you have any queries, please email y6@stillnessjs.lewisham.sch.uk. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

 

 

Y6 Team 
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